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Einhorn Barbarito Associate, Matthew Coleman Presents
on the 2016 LGBT Annual Update

Einhorn Barbarito Associate Matthew S. Coleman co-presents the "2016 LGBT Annual Update: Life in

a Post-Obergefell World," for the New Jersey State Bar Association - Institute on Continuing Legal

Education on February 20th, at the New Jersey Law Center in New Brunswick, NJ.

The Obergefell decision was a milestone in LGBTQ rights, permitting same-sex marriage in all 50

states. However, gaps and challenges still exist and the informative LGBTQ Update examined what is

on the horizon and what current legal concerns remain for the LGBTQ community.
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